Hello parents and supporters of the Roswell High School Track and Field Team,
I hope this email finds everyone doing well and excited about our season. The reason for my email is to give you the details and instructions on our Friends and Family email fundraiser from OurFund that we are now launching. This whole fundraiser should take you less than 20 minutes from start to finish and we expect everyone to participate. Below, you will find some helpful information:
• Click on the link in the email sent to you from Coach Schultz. If you didn’t receive the link, please check your SPAM folder-if you still do not see it-contact OurFund and their staff at 888-892-3331 or email info@ourfund.us and they will add you.
• Once logged in, review our organization’s message, choose a password and (optional) upload up to (2) photos of your student athlete. Head shots, school pictures, and athletic photos all work great. Click the “Save” button when you have your photo(s) uploaded. You can also upload a YouTube video of your child as one of the photo options.
• Next, Click on the “Add Donors” button and begin adding potential supporters to share your fundraising page with. Select from your group of friends, family, co-workers and neighbors. A list of potential donors is included. A default message is included for each participant, which you may edit if you choose. Please add as many as possible with 20 being the goal. You may also share your page on Facebook and Twitter by clicking the red “Account” button at the top of your page and selecting the Facebook and Twitter links. Doing this simple step is important in ensuring a successful fundraiser.

• Log back in often to monitor your progress. Just visit www.ourfund.us and use your email and password.

Donations can be viewed in real time on an easy to read color-coded page.

Some final notes to help you:

A “Thank You” email is sent automatically so that your supporters receive proper acknowledgement for
their gift. Donors also receive a receipt for their donation.

The software automatically sends out the emails to donors once you add them to the campaign. Anyone

that supports automatically gets the thank you and receipt email and is never contacted again. The

software automatically resends an email every 6 days to donors reminding them of the fundraiser and

giving them an opportunity to donate.

Convenient online/ mail options are available for donors. The large majority of donations will be received

in the OurFund office. In the event you are given an “offline” donation via check/cash, please remember

to record them under the “Add Offline Donations” tab in your admin section. This will ensure proper

credit for the participant and team and also send a thank you email and receipt to the donor. All “offline”

donations are expected to be turned into the Booster Club or Coach prior to the end of the fundraiser.

If you need any assistance with anything, please call the OurFund office at 888-892-3331 or email

info@ourfund.us and they will help in any way possible. I wish you the best of luck and we look forward to your family’s participation in this fundraiser.

GO HORNETS!!
Coach Schultz  
